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M E M O R A N D U M 

To: Carmen Scholz 
President, Faculty Senate 

From: Darren Dawson 
President 

Robert Lindquist 
Interim Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs 

Date: September 10, 2021 

Subject: Senate Resolution 20/21-01: Technological Methods for Meetings 

The requested amendments proposed in “Senate Resolution 20/21-01: Technological Methods 
for Meetings” have been reviewed and approved by the UAH President and Interim Provost.  

However, the UA system is still reviewing the By-Laws of the Faculty Senate with respect to 
Board Rule 108.  

Therefore, the President and Interim Provost approve the utilization of technological methods for 
meetings within the Faculty Senate as described in “Senate Resolution 20/21-01: Technological 
Methods for Meetings” on an interim basis until the completion of the UA System review of the 
By-Laws.      
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